
 

Dear RBSD Families, 
 

After much deliberation it is with great disappointment that we have made the decision to alter 
our normal Summer School experience this year.  In considering the recommendations provided 
by the Health Department and CDC, we have determined that it is not feasible to offer an 
in-person experience at this time. 
 

Because we know that many students are looking forward to some structured activities to help 
prepare them for the upcoming academic year, we will be offering the following options: 
 

★ All students entering grades 4K or 5K will receive materials from their teacher 
with fun ideas and activities to explore if they choose. 

★ Students entering grades 1-8 will have the opportunity to take a “Getting Ready 
for” blended Summer School experience.  Students who choose this option will 
be enrolled in a ​virtual class ​that will run Monday-Thursday, July 13th - August 
5th, (except for the final week which ends on Wednesday), from 9:00-10:30 am. 
Teachers will guide students through ​live​, interactive lessons using both printed 
materials provided to students as well as online resources.   Students will 
experience a combination of fun and academics with their teachers.  Families 
choosing this option will be provided with a computing device as they were during 
our virtual learning this spring. 

★ High School Credit Recovery classes will continue as in-person courses because 
of the small number of students involved.  Classes will run Monday - Friday, July 
8th - July 31st, from 8:00 am - 12:15 pm. in order to meet the minimum number 
of hours required for credit bearing classes. 

 

All district parents will be receiving an email giving them the option to sign-up for this new format 
regardless of any previous choices that may have been made.  Deadline to register is June 
26th. 
 

We look forward to the time when we are able to return to our normal Summer School 
experience for our students. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
rauedia@rbsd.k12.wi.us​.  
 
Stay safe and healthy.  
 
Diane Raue 
RBSD Summer School Director 
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